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Fri 1 December 

School closed 

(staff training day) 

 

Fri 8 December 

PTFA Christmas jumper 

day 

 

Monday 11 Dec 1.30pm 

and  

Tue 12 Dec 9.15am and 

1.30pm 

Rec + KS1 Nativity 

 

Tue 12 December 

PTFA hot chocolate 

event 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to support 

your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo and here 

on the newsletter!  

Reception   Can you name a setting from the story ‘We’re going on a bear 

hunt’? 

 Which number is bigger - 1 or 2?  

Year 1   Can you remember the number bonds to 10? 

 What is a mechanism?  

Year 2   Can you think of 3 adverbs to describe how an owl flies? 

 Can you name 3 things that are made of wood? 

Year 3   Complete the following subtraction using column method: 

428 - 163 

 Can you list three time adverbials? 

Year 4   Can you explain how the 3, 6 and 9 times table are related? 

 What is an insulator and what is a conductor? 

Year 5   What are the 7 elements of art? 

 What is a vegetation belt? 

Year 6   Explain the 2 methods for working out 3 2/5 + 2 1/2. 

 How are fossils formed? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Week’s Attendance 

      94.1%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

6L 100%   
 

Most Punctual Class 

   RecL & RecB     

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, every 

day. 
 

Century: Y2- Y6 

Here is our leaderboard for the last 7 days, showing hours of study: 
 English Maths Science DT 

1st Bareera P Y6 

2.6 hours 

Lorenzo D Y2 

 2.6 hours 

Saffiyah S Y4 

<1 hour 

Naina S Y6 

<1 hours 

 

Here is our overall leaderboard: 
 English Maths Science DT 

1st Bareera P Y6 

Over 4 hours  

Naina S Y6 

Over 12 hours 

Mohammed B Y6 

Over 4 hours  

Naina S Y6 

Over 2 hours 

 

This is a brilliant resource that can help plug gaps, consolidate previous learning 

and accelerate new learning.  

If you or your child is having trouble accessing this site, please speak with your 

child’s class teacher.  

If your child doesn’t have a device to use at home, then please message Mr 

Watson (who has access to some laptops for families who need them).  

We would love every child from Y2 to Y6 to use this site to help them with 

learning at home. 

Medical Appointments – where possible, please make every effort to make 

these outside of school hours or, if this is not possible, at the very end of 

the school day.  This will ensure less disruption to your child’s learning 

 



 
 


